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Wednesday 17th January 2018 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
After our very successful Young Voices event at the Sheffield Arena on Monday, we have 
another concert to prepare! 
 
The next Mrs Sunderland workshop is on Thursday 15th February 2018 at Huddersfield Town 
Hall. It is called “The Mighty Sky” by Beth Neilson Chapman and features songs old and new. 
We will be led by Thom Meredith and accompanied by the Musica Youth Symphony Orchestra 
and Chris Pulleyn on piano. There will be spectacular lighting effects, including lasers, by Harry 
Meredith. The workshop will be held in the morning, 9am-11.30am, and we will walk there and 
back, as normal, though we will have to leave school at 8.30am to ensure we get there for a 
9am start. Parents and carers can attend the morning workshop and buy restricted view gallery 
seats for £3. Children go for free but still need a ticket and a seat for safety reasons.  
 
To enable more parents and carers to watch the concert, it will also run in the evening, 7pm-
8pm. You should bring your child to the Ramsden Street entrance between 6pm and 6.20pm, 
where a Mrs Sunderland steward will collect them and bring them to me in the Town Hall. After 
the concert, I will take all the children to the bottom of the library steps on the piazza so you can 
collect them. Tickets are available for this from the Kirklees Box Office via the library, by phone 
01484 225755, online at www.kirkleestownhalls.co.uk or at the Town Hall door on Corporation 
Street. They cost £5 (or free for children) and will be in the area or balcony. We will be on the 
right hand side of the stage as you look at it, so choose your seats so you can see us! 
 
Finally, we are one a very few schools who have been asked to sing 3 songs from The Mighty 
Sky songs at the final Mrs Sunderland Gala Concert on Saturday 24th February 2018. The 
concert starts at 7pm but we would need to rehearse 5.30pm-6pm. We could have a picnic tea 
at the Town Hall before the concert to fill the time! The songs would be at the end of the first 
half, when we could leave if we wish.  
 
I’m sorry this is a lot to take in all at once! Please could you complete the attached letter and let 
me have it back as soon as possible? Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs CF Jones 

http://www.kirkleestownhalls.co.uk/
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I give permission for my child _______________ in class ________ to attend the Mrs 
Sunderland workshop on Thursday 15th February 2018, 9am –11.30am. 
 
 
I would like to buy _______ tickets at £3 each (free for children). I enclose _______ in cash for 
these tickets. 
 
 
I give permission for my child _______________ in class ________ to attend the Mrs 
Sunderland concert on Thursday 15th February 2018, 7pm – 8pm. I will bring my child to the 
Town Hall between 6pm and 6.20pm and collect them from the library on the piazza after the 
end of the concert, about 8pm.  
 
 
I give permission for my child _______________ in class ________ to attend the Mrs 
Sunderland concert on Saturday 24th February 2018, 7pm – 7.30pm approx. I will bring my child 
to the Town Hall at 5.30pm for rehearsal and collect them from the library on the piazza after 
the first half of the concert, about 7.30pm.  
 
 


